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Project Management Enterprises, Inc.
ATTN: Lyn Neil
7900 Wisconsin Avenue
Suite 20
Bethesda, MD 20814

Subject: Closeout of Contract No. NRC-17-93-116

Dear Ms. Neil:

We have reviewed the subject contract file documentation and have determined that all
actions have been completed.

Total payment in the amount of $90,266.87 has been accompiished. Suspension of
invoice No. 96-04468/08/28/1996 has been released for the amount of $606.35. All
obligations have been met by the parties and the contract is officially closed out.

Sincerely,

&)
haron D. Stewart, Contracting Officer

b ontract Management Branch 3C
Division of Contracts and
Property Management
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